
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 February 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
National Careers Week Monday 1 March – Friday 5 March 2021 
 
National Careers Week is celebrating its 10th Anniversary this year, a year when 
hope for the future and belief in the potential of careers is needed more than ever. 
We want to encourage families to have conversations about careers and the future, 
especially this year in these challenging times. You can support young people to 
start exploring, spark their curiosity and plan for a bright future by talking about 
careers during National Careers Week.    
 
Virtual Careers Fair 
 
During National Careers Week there will be a Virtual Careers Fair. Students do not 
need to register in advance and it will be live from day 1. To access the Virtual 
Career Fair please visit https://ncw2021.co.uk/ 
 
We are celebrating at Driffield School and Sixth Form by including career assemblies 
and careers embedded into every curriculum area with video clips of jobs, 
apprenticeships and FE and HE opportunities. Times are changing and different job 
opportunities are available. We want our students to be ready to embrace these new 
opportunities and be successful in their future career. Year 10, 11, 12, 13 and 14 
students have the opportunity to complete a free self-study course with Eton College.  
This will help develop desirable employability skills. 
 
The free courses for each year group are: 
 

• Year 10 CV Writing 

• Year 11 Making an Impact 

• Year 12 Public Speaking 

• Year 13 and 14 Entrepreneurship 
 
I will email the access code direct to the students for the course on Monday 1 March. 
Please follow the steps below to start the course. 
 
If you already have an EtonX account, follow these steps 
 

• Log into your EtonX account at https://learn.etonx.com/   

• Click ‘Explore Courses’ in the top right corner  

https://ncw2021.co.uk/
https://mail.etonx.com/e2t/tc/VWF63M2TVZb-W1QY8rL1HdWTtW178YCN4mHKbwN3S9PGQ3p_8SV1-WJV7CgNQHVWqWpM98JzsXW7Ft5zB1LNB3bW3DT1t67fsykcW4D9JyP2MWRYGW9fJZ165_MQ_xW3_cFGG8Z-b9rVkzys49cRsBFW93NsVz1zZFNPV16Vw852Yjy4VBYCh21L9kChW26FF7G17vS9ZW1CJS4Q2L1QzVW93_SGC8HWBDNW1VzTzb1p4fRjW8xTmx22nxfDQVsMk7l2qTXVPW7wxqHg3gn_fxW8Z30R35z8tV_VtPw_g8y8TRtW2q3ZhX5_m_m-W6LtY1w2KD5zCW32h-Ns4R-RLh3ndD1


• At the top of the page, click on ‘Have an Access Code?’  

• Enter your access code in the field (emailed to the student) 

• Click ‘Proceed’ 
 
Congratulations! You can now get started on your course.  
 
If you don’t already have an EtonX account, follow these steps 
 

• Go to http://learn.etonx.com/ and click ‘Sign Up’   

• Create your account using your school email address  

• Enter your Access Code (emailed to the student) and click ‘Proceed’ 

• Follow the on-screen instructions  
 
Congratulations! You can now get started on your course.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Mortimer  
Co-ordinator of CEIAG 
 

https://mail.etonx.com/e2t/tc/VWF63M2TVZb-W1QY8rL1HdWTtW178YCN4mHKbwN3S9PGQ3p_8SV1-WJV7CgZTkW1dLYW08Hpg3LMLGy8QZty1YV590r09cXLnYW5vFlxd6Q3GGLW18hN4P321NKXVT44737mT81lW87jmTb87nVc6W51P6XJ5RgfbHW6phNWw3RQP1RW7s2-L25XhBTDW4lCWc03QQvkzW4cn0bP86npNyW6lYsGt4Qt5jdW4GcHV14crttVW5T_1tD28TvvpW7nTw2Z56hNp9W5pfq8z2f3xDnW8xtFdg7zgWHWW5r-wz17QcNv0N4pYPr9D_1ByW55WDYj73p3bxN10zxg1gC6vB3fR11

